
7.30am - Gate is open, children enjoy activities
such as arts & crafts, board games, card games,
lego, air hockey & table tennis

7.45am - Breakfast is served (first sitting)

8.00am - Breakfast is served (second sitting),
gate is closed, children have the option to go
outside

8.20am - opportunity for children to join in an
active session

8.40am - children released to class

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to share with you our first
Breakfast & After School Club Newsletter. 

Through our termly newsletters we aim to
provide you with an insight to what the children
have been up to, general club updates and
information on upcoming Holiday Camps

It's been great meeting all the children this week and
see them enjoying themselves at breakfast club. 

As expected the breakfast club team already offer a
brilliant provision and the addition of Mr Sharp has
been a big hit with those active children on the
playground. 

A brilliant start.. . Timings

Leybourne Primary

Book Here:
https://tinyurl.com/LeybournePrimary

Breakfast & After School Club

New Drop off process 

Please walk your child through to the school hall
via the playground gate and knock on the door to
complete a handover to the breakfast club staff,
this allows us to sign your child in securely and
speak to you if required. 

Arbor App & refunds

You can no longer book the breakfast club using the
Arbor App, all bookings must be made using the
Premier Education website. This includes Childcare
Voucher bookings, Tax Free Childcare & Pupil
Premium bookings (using the promocode 'PP
Booking')

The school office are now able to refund any parents
with credit against the breakfast club on the Arbor
App. All refunds will be completed by Friday 3rd
March 2023.

If you have credit on Arbor and paid using Childcare
Vouchers or Tax free Childcare please speak to the
schoool office directly. 

https://tinyurl.com/LeybournePrimary


Easter Holiday Camps
CONTACT US

Enhanced Registration Form
Enhanced Medical Form
Parent Contract
Childcare Voucher/Tax Free Childcare Information Sheet
Behaviour Management Policy

Thank you to all those parents that have booked using  our website, we've had some brilliant feedback from
parents on the ease of the process when creating an account and booking online.

All parents that have registered their child online soon receive a 'Welcome email' from Premier Education
with the following;

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.

Please can the relevant forms be completed so we have all of your child's details on file and are best
positioned to provide outstanding care while they are with us. 

"I thought it  was going to be difficult to make my booking because I'm not very good with IT but I
couldn't believe at how easy it was" 

Breakfast Club Parent

Bookings are already coming in for our Holiday Camp this Easter at West
Malling CofE Primary School.

We are pleased to be able to offer 50% discount to valid TMBC Leisure
Pass holders in partnership with Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council. To
find out if you are eligible and to apply for a TMBC Leisure Pass visit
www.tmbc.gov.uk and search 'Leisure pass'. If you have a valid TMBC
Leisure Pass please email idraycott@premier-education.com with your
name, your child's name & your child's Leisure Pass number to receive
your unique promocode.

If you would like any
information on any of our
services, please get in touch
by using the information
below:

     01732 495068

idraycott@premier-education.com

Premier Education – North Kent Camps run from 9am-4pm daily and are open for all children aged 5-11
years old. Childcare Vouchers and Tax Free Childcare accepted.

For more information visit: www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps/

Welcome email

www.premier-education.com 

http://www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps/
http://www.premier-education.com/

